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   Woodville Table Tennis Club          

       Rear 39 Windsor Avenue, Woodville Park, 5011 

       Web: wdttc.org   Email: David spinmax@senet.com.au 

                                                Club wdttclub@gmail.com 

 

Club Closed Fun Day: 

If you came to the Fun Day and enjoyed the atmosphere of the 

day, and also entered the events held on the 3rd November, you 

will know who the Club Champion for 2019 is, and the winners of 

the B Singles, Junior Singles and Hard Bat Singles. The official results 

will be in next month’s issue. 

                                                                                                   

    Annual General Meeting: 

    The AGM for 2019 was held at 7.30pm in Clubrooms on 

 Wednesday 30th October, and this issue has been held back to 

 publish our new Committee for 2020. 

  

 President – David Lowe 

 Vice President – Audrey Swanbury  

 Secretary – Karen von Einem 

 Treasurer – Nada Hardi 

 Committee – David & Kevin Malyschko, Malcolm Boyley, Glenn             

    Errington, Richard Grant. 

 
 

Air Conditioning Grant 

At the Committee Meeting on 2nd October 3, 2019 we had a visit 

from Joe Szakacs MP, the State Member for Cheltenham who 

presented the framed notice of the grant for $13,000.00 

He was a likeable person and very interested in the club and sport 

in his electorate and stayed for an hour.   

 

We thank our Sponsors:  

City of Charles Sturt, Rosewater Tyres, Tony Stacey Consulting, 

Nulli Secundus 

         Do you know? 

The Earth Goddess Gaia 

comes from the ancient 

Mythology of which culture?

   

   A:  Greek 

     
                  

    

 

 

  MP Joe Szakacs presenting     

  The Grant certificate to       

  David Lowe with our new        

  A-Frame sign in front. 
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Past Club History 

Correspondence since the inception of the Woodville District Table Tennis 

Club has fortunately been found and these will contain many priceless 

excerpts of history for our general interest. Accompanying those first 

records was a copy of the minutes of the 36th.Annual Report of the South 

Australian Table Tennis Association dated March 11th. 1959. Next month we 

will look at some of those minutes, the names of the identities and a 

selection of the more notable events of the day.   

 

Help Wanted 

We have plans to put IKEA shelving in the Tournament Room but 

are lacking the personnel to pick it up and assemble it.  

If you can help with this project please contact David or Richard, 

phone numbers are elsewhere in this issue. 

 

Recent Club History: - continuing from last month. 
 

The Charles Sturt Council produced a list of the things that needed to be 

done to bring the building up to an agreed level of acceptance. 

These were: 1. Emergency Lighting 

  2. Fire Hose Reel installation 

3. Southern wall to be fire rated 

4. Front door to open outwards 

The Active Club grant application was accompanied by a letter of 

approval from the Council, and it was approved in 2006/07 and with help 

from Clive Sim plans were made and work started. 

The biggest and most obvious job was the removal of the wall that had the 

old steel windows that were opened in the Summer. This was replaced by 

a new wall containing fire rated panels. The hose reel and water pipe work 

installation and emergency lighting were carried out without much 

disruption to the normal activities. The front door was replaced and hung 

so that it opened outwards. During this time Chris Leonard was in charge 

and steered the club through the crisis. The drama of those days is left to 

the history records.  

 

Complaint                

We have had a complaint about the state of the clubrooms on 

Monday mornings when the ARPA group arrive and spend 30mins 

clearing the mess from Sunday night and washing up the dirty 

crockery. 

Anyone hiring our club expects to find it in a neat condition and the 

kitchen clear of dirty glasses etc.      So please clean up before 

leaving and not leave it to others. 

 

To stop receiving this newsletter click Unsubscribe and send the email. 

 

 

Around the Table 

Club Email contact  

David: spinmax@senet.com.au 

Karen: secretary@wdttc.org 

Nada: treasurer@wdttc.org 

Club Website & Facebook 

http://wdttc.org 

Omer or Glenn will keep the 

Club’s Facebook page up to 

date. To find it just google 

“wdttc” 

 

     

 

            Feedback 
   Do you have ideas for an  

   article in this newsletter?                      

Please contact Richard at 
 grantr504@gmail.com 

   

 

             Editor’s Note: 

If anyone can add to the Club’s 

history, please contact either 

Malcolm Boyley  0474 639 104 / 

malcolm.boyley65@gmail.com or 

Richard 0439 866 998 

                 Club Lights 

  The Committee wishes to remind 

players to take your belongings and 

check that you have switched off all 

the lights by looking behind you 

when leaving the Club. 
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